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Attention:  LaSalle  City  Council 

I am writing today in my capacity as City Councilor for Ward 3 in the City of Windsor which 

encompasses the downtown. The City of Windsor opted into the Provincial Cannabis program from the 

beginning. Since then we have seen multiple applications come forward. In the first years of the 

program we have had two retail outlets open in our downtown core. One of them being Greentown. I 

have taken tours of both locations and have been monitoring the situation with both the DWBIA as well 

as Windsor Police. Neither organization has had any issue with either retail outlet and have no ongoing 

concerns at this time. From a community perspective, Greentown has been a valuable addition to our 

downtown core as they operate in a responsible manner and have only been good neighbours. From a 

representative perspective there have been no complaints from residents and no complaints from other 

business owners. Any of the concerns that were discussed early on have not materialized. I see 

Greentown as a good neighbour, responsible business owner, and engaged community member. If you 

have other concerns I would suggest reaching out to Windsor Police and the DWBIA for further comment 

as they have had no issues with these new retail establishments. I hope my input is considered and adds 

value to your considerations. Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have more questions or 

concerns. 

Sincerely, 

350 City Hall Square W., Suite 220, Windsor, ON N9A 6S1 
519-946-5067 | rbortolin@citywindsor.ca 
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